
    

 

22nd  October 2015 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

RECEPTION INFORMATION MEETING 

 

 

We would like to invite parents of reception children to a numeracy and 

literacy information meeting on Wednesday 4th November at 6pm in the 

Infant Hall. 

 

It is important that every child is represented so that you can support your 

child at home with English and Maths. 

 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

J. Davies 

Headteacher 

 

 


